
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING / NOTICIA PUBLICA 
Pare informacion en español, por favor llame al 512-218-5428.  For more information, please contact 
Dawn Scheel at 512-218-6603 with the Transportation Department. 
TO ALL INTERESTED PARTIES: 
Notice is hereby given of a public hearing to be held in City Council Chambers located on the first floor of 
City Hall, 221 East Main Street in the City of Round Rock, TX, on Thursday, February 10, 2022 at 6 p.m. 
by the  City Council. Interested parties may appear and be heard at the public meeting. 
The purpose of the hearing is to consider public testimony regarding the acquisition of park land from 
Fern Bluff Municipal Utility District (MUD), for the purpose of a transportation project. Chapter 26 of the 
Texas Parks and Wildlife Code requires that, prior to the use or taking of park lane, a public hearing be 
conducted, and notice given both to the landowner and general public.  This notice of public hearing is 
posted in accordance with the Chapter 26 Code, referenced above. 
Legal Description: The subject tract consists of 1.75 acres of land out of 54.988 acres of land owned by 
Fern Bluff Municipal Utility District (M.U.D.) 
Land Use Proposal: To acquire park land for transportation, drainage, and utility uses related to the 
Wyoming Springs Blvd Segment 1 project. 
Location: West side of proposed Wyoming Springs Boulevard Segment 1, north of Brightwater Blvd and 
south of Hairy Man Road 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
POSTING CERTIFICATION 
 

I certify that this notice of public hearing was posted on this 19th day of January 2022, at 5:00 p.m. as 
required by law in accordance with Section 551.043 of the Texas Government Code. 

 
______/original signed/____ 

Meagan Spinks, City Clerk 
 
Publication Dates:  
Wednesday, January 19, 2022 
Wednesday, January 26, 2022 
Wednesday, February 2, 2022 

 
 


